

Dear Registrants and Members:

Firstly I want to thank you for the comments and suggestions in response to our writing to you regarding a potential renaming of the UKBHC as part of a wider rebranding process which is underway. We had over 100 responses, and these will be fed into our discussions as we continue to weigh up the different possibilities.

The directors of the UKBHC will meet next on Tuesday 9th September. If there are items or issues you think should be on the agenda please email me chair@ukbhc.org.uk by Friday 29th August.

We have had a request from the BACP to advertise for a new chair for their public protection committee. For more information please contact clair.parfrey@bacp.co.uk

With this in mind the UKBHC will shortly be advertising for Lay Director roles on our own Board. If you know anyone who has skills relating to finance, governance, HR, communication or professional standards please feel free to pass on this email and to speak to them about whether they would be willing to support our profession with their skills and expertise.

I hope that your summer has included some rest, or that it is coming up if not. I certainly find that switching off makes such a positive difference.

With warm regards,

Sarah

Sarah Crane (she/her/hers)

UKBHC Chair

Chair@ukbhc.org.uk

UKBHC, c/o Windsor House, Station Court, Station Road, Great Shelford, Cambridge, Cambridgeshire CB22 5NE

